
To Mendocino Board of Supervisors: 

 

We are residents in the Mitchell Creek area and are very 

opposed to the rezoning of the area for cannabis cultivation. We 

recently purchased our property for our retirement years and will 

be very disappointed if this area becomes one that is known for 

cannabis cultivation. Had we known this was in consideration 

we probably would not have purchased our home here. As 

property owners, the value of our property is very important to 

us as well as our children who will inherit it. We absolutely love 

our home and do not want to have something as serious as this 

change our opinion of Fort Bragg and the community at large. 

 

Thank you for hearing our concerns and seriously considering 

the consequences of this zoning change if it were to occur. 

 

Ken and Sonya Louis 

Homeowners in Mitchell Creek area 
 


